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Dear Mr. Breg:

Ihawheldmmuntfwmwohmwm
“hoping it would be possible %o give you a reply before
this time. However, my adninistrative dutles, in addition
to basketball coaching and a rather large number of speak-
ing dates over the state this fall and early winter, have
causad me %o neglect writing you.

: Will you kindly tell me when yowr next issue will be
- out, and what the deadline is for an article? I%t will soon

- be a 1little late for a basketball trtinla. I shall be
happy to hear from you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




